
Memorandum of Agreement 
By and Between 

Snoqualmie Valley School District (SVSD) 
And 

Snoqualmie Coaches and Activities Association (SCAA) 
Regarding Game Manager 2023-2025 

 
The Snoqualmie Coaches and Activities Association (SCAA) and the Snoqualmie Valley School District 
(SVSD) enter into the following agreement related to Game Managers for certain sporting events.  
 
Game Managers will be hired for the high school sports listed below.  

• Basketball, Boys 

• Basketball, Girls 

• Soccer, Boys 

• Soccer, Girls  

• Volleyball 

• Wrestling 
 
The Game Manager will be responsible for game management activities which include, but are not 
limited to: checking out and returning ticket sales items and cash before and after the event, ensuring 
Game Officials have access to a locker room/changing area, setting up required equipment (i.e.: score 
clock, shot clock, etc.), and will troubleshoot event issues related to supplies and facility. 
 
The Game Manager positions will be advertised at Mount Si High School for interested staff, with the 
intent of having one game manager per sport.  
 
Game Managers will be paid $23 per hour, with most events being 5 hours in length. Basketball Quad 
nights may be split between two people or may be one person working more than 5 hours. 
 
This agreement sunsets at the end of the 2024-25 school year or until another agreement supersedes 
this one, whichever comes first. 
 
 
FOR THE ASSOCIATION FOR THE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
/s/L. Bradwell  /s/D. Schlotfeldt  
 President, SCAA Superintendent, SVSD 
 
8/16/2023  8/16/2023  
 Date Date 
 


